Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 5:01 PM
To: 'Chris Baldassari'

Subject: RE: Emery Bay Plaza (RO 440)
Chris,

Thanks for the email. Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with the extension and the revised deadline.
This is expected to allow you sufficient time to collect additional vapor samples due to the problems encountered with the
first set.

Best,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Chris Baldassari [mailto:cbaldassari@pesenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 10:38 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Emery Bay Plaza (RO 440)

Hello Mark,

As discussed with you previously, we have requested a 30-day extension to the current reporting schedule for the Site
Investigation Report for 1650 65" Street (also known as Emery Bay Plaza, and RO#440) in order to conduct additional
testing at the Site. We appreciate your concurrence with this request, and as such, the Site Investigation Report will be
submitted to ACEH by May 28, 2012.

Regards,
Chris

Christopher J. Baldassari, P.G.
Senior Geologist

PES Environmental, Inc.

1682 Novato Boulevard, Suite 100
Novato, CA 94947

(415) 899-1600 ph

(415) 497-3731 cell

(415) 899-1601 (fax)
mailto:CBaldassari@pesenv.com




